
 

 

June 16, 2020 
BSE Limited 

25th Floor, P. J. Towers, 

Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai- 400 001 

 

 

Sub: Compliance under Regulation 29 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and 

Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (Listing Regulations). 

 

Ref: BSE Scrip Code: 505163 

 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 
 

This is to inform you that a meeting of the Board of Directors of the Company will be 

held on Saturday, June 27, 2020, inter alia, to transact the following business: 

 

 To consider and approve Audited Financial Results of the Company for the quarter and 

financial year ended March 31, 2020. 

 

You are requested to take the same on record.  

Thanking you, 

 
 

 


